
October 20th, 2020 Communications Committee Meeting  

Present:  Commissioners Cabral and Cabus, Jessica Dyszel 

January zoning minutes missing from website. 

Jess will summarize the survey. 

Redoing the website.  The city might be offering us an alternative at some point.  How do we make our 

website simpler to use?  Do people use the website? Maybe a next survey topic?  Going to wait until the 

city shows their new website and if that will replace ours. 

 

Next meeting November 17th, 7pm Zoom, email westsciotoarea@gmail.com for meeting information 
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